
D O Y L E HARTMAN 
O i l Operator 

500 NORTH MAIN 

P.O. BOX 10426 

MIDLAND, TEXAS 79702 

(915)684-4011 

(915) 682-7616 FAX 

Via Facsimile (505) 827-8177, FedEx and Hand-Delivery 

October 29, 1999 

Lori Wrotenbery, Director 
Michael Stogner, Chief Hearing Examiner 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
2040 South Pacheco 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Re: Failure by Raptor Resources, Inc. to Give Proper Notice 
Raptor's Jalmat Infill Program 
Sections 8 and 9, T-22-S, R-36-E, Lea County, New Mexico 

Dear Ms. Wrotenbery and Mr. Stogner: 

Doyle Hartman is an offset Jalmat operator to Raptor Resources, Inc. (Raptor), with respect to the 
above-referenced Sections 8 and 9, T-22-S, R-36-E, Lea County, New Mexico, by virtue of the 
160-acre Jalmat State "H" lease in the NE/4 of Section 17, T-22-S, R-36-E. In 1998, Doyle Hartman 
and James A. Davidson acquired the State "H" Lease from OXY USA Inc., effective November 1, 
1997, and recorded the lease of record in Lea County, New Mexico, on April 24, 1998. A copy of 
a Lea County ownership map, which reflects Hartman's ownership in that lease, is attached as 
Exhibit "A". 

Please accept this letter as a general objection, on behalf of Doyle Hartman and J ames A. Davidson, 
to the Jalmat infill drilling and recompletion program which Raptor Resources is presently 
undertaking in Sections 8 and 9, T-22-S, R-36-E (and also to Raptor's dense infill drilling throughout 
the Jalmat Pool). See Exhibit "A". Hartman has previously set out objections to unjustified 
high-density Jalmat infill drilling and recompletion programs to Raptor by letter dated October 21, 
1999. Copy attached as Exhibit "B". A more detailed explanation of Hartman's objections to 
high-density Jalmat infill drilling and recompletion programs is set out in Hartman's letter to 
Ms. Wrotenbery, director of the NMOCD, dated October 13, 1999, with respect to a package of 
administrative applications submitted by SDX Resources, Inc. (SDX). A copy of that letter is 
attached as Exhibit "C". 


